
We Are Open
Subject to our Covid-19 operating plan:
 
For your safety, and the safety of our customers and employees,  you can be assured we 
are practicing measures as established by the Center for Disease Control. 
 
Our staff will be acting responsibly and adhering to state and federal guidelines including:
	 · Limited occupancy to 50% capacity in all store locations.
	 · Maintaining six feet or more distance between them wherever possible.
	 · Wearing cloth face coverings, in accordance with CDC recommendations, while on 	
	   the premises, except where doing so would inhibit the individual’s health or the 	
	   individual is under two years of age, and require workers to wear gloves while on 	
	   the premises.
	 · Providing sanitization materials, such as hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes, for 	
	   themselves and visitors
 
Prior to entering any of our store locations, the following requirements must be met by all 
employees and customers.
 
1. A face covering is required in this store at all times.
 
2. Customers and employees must maintain a safe distance of at least 6 feet from each 
other.
 
3. Please do not enter the store if you answer “YES” to any of the following questions:
	 a. Have you, to the best of your knowledge, been in close contact with anyone  
	     that tested positive, or showed symptoms of Covid‐19 ?
	 b. Do you have any symptoms related to Covid‐19 as defined by the CDC ?
	 c. Has your body temperature today tested above 100.4 ?
 
Thank you for Your Cooperation!

Darren Braunstein 
Vice President


